
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:39:33 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 1:56 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Wing Wai  Tsoi

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
The Bill record shows our family paid $128.75 on June 20, but July 19, Aug.
18 and Oct. 24 suddenly goes up more than 50-60% by $192.75, $199.43 and $183.13, not 18-23% as the news
released. If the gas rate goes up as the released news said, we can understand, but it was the fake news, because we
paid more than 50% since July 2022. It is absolutely beyond our capabilty.
Wish EOB can consider the increase rate. Thanks

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




